Maria OBrien
“

From: KILBANE Lawrence [mailto:LawrenceKILBANE@dttas.gov.ie]

Sent: 14 November 2019 11:33

To: Noel Regan

Subject: Consent application 2 for decommissioning - consulting on safety of navigation

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Ref: Consent application 2 for decommissioning:

Good morning Noel,
After reading over the information supplied | can see no adverse impact to the safety of navigation or fishing from
the decommissioning activities as outlined in the attached response.

However just before the decommissioning works commence a Marine Notice will be required to be written by the
Department of Communications, Climate, Action and Environment or the lead contractor highlighting the nature of
the work involved and the approximate length of time the works will last.

| trust all is clear.
Rgds

Capt. Lawrence Kilbane
Nautical Surveyor
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